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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT
MALACANANG, MANILA

| CIRCULAR LETTER I No: 201510
Date: July 31, 2015

TO: : All Heads of Departments/Agencies/State
Universities and Colleges and Other Offices
of the National Government, Government Owned
or Controlled Corporations Receiving Budgetary
Support from the National Government; Heads of
Budget and Accounting Units and All Others Concerned

SUBJECT : Fraudulent Calls to LGUs for National Government Projects

1. It has come to our attention that various local government officials have received
phone calls from individuals claiming to be the undersigned or people
representing the DBM. These individuals promise the release of project funds
from the Department of Budget and Management (DBM) in exchange for a sum
of money.

2. We at the DBM do not engage in such transactions and denounce these
fraudulent practices.

3. We urge the public—particularly our colleagues in local government—to remain
vigilant and report all suspicious calls or incidents through our Regional Offices or
our Public Information Unit at publicinfo@dbm.gov.ph, or at 02- 791-2000 loc. 2602.
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